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Dr. Skip is an ACUPUNCTURE PHYSICIAN, licensed by the WV Board of Acupuncture & Oriental 
Medicine. This practitioner is not licensed to practice allopathic medicine or surgery. No 
discontinuation of medication or therapies from medical provider(s) is suggested/implied. If done, it 
is of your own volition. Nothing is evaluated by the Food and Drug Administration. Products, services, 
therapies, and education are general information provided for you and are in no way intended to 
diagnose, treat, cure or prevent any disease or medical issue outside the scope of Oriental Medicine. 
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Dear VA Primary Care Physician, 
  
My name is Dr. Skip Hart, O.M.D. We have a wellness practice in Huntington, West Virginia utilizing 'Acupuncture 
Medicine' for issues ranging from pelvic pain, infertility, headaches, joint and muscle pain, hypothyroidism, anxiety, 
insomnia and more.    
  
We focus on Functional Medicine with extensive lab workup to assess endocrine, cardiovascular, nutritional and other 
underlying issues. When possible, we use non-drug approaches at all costs. We do not use or prescribe ANY controlled 
substance from this office. 
  
Acupuncture and affiliated techniques are beneficial for a wide array of medical conditions. Please contact our office if 
you would like to speak with Dr. Skip regarding this patient and/or our services provided.  
  
This patient is giving you this letter in hopes for a REFERRAL to our office. We are listed with the Veteran's 
Administration as a 'Non-VA Community Care Provider' offering Acupuncture Medicine services in West Virginia.  
  
The VA considers acupuncture effective for veterans who suffer from:  
(We can help with so MUCH more and are eager to work on your team for an integrative approach for optimal care)  
• Pain associated with an injury or illness 
• Nausea and vomiting after an operation 
• Nausea and vomiting related to chemotherapy 
• Knee pain from osteoarthritis 
• Low back pain 
• Depression or other mental health concerns 
• Substance dependency & related issues 

  
Thank you so much for your consideration in referring this patient to our office. If you have any questions, we are happy 
to be of service to you and our veterans. I look forward to working together if you feel we are a good fit.  
 
Our office is located: 1000 Fifth Avenue, Suite 110, Huntington, WV 25701 | O: 304-634-9700 | F: 844-377-1415 
  
Be Well, 
 

Skip Hart, O.M.D. 
Acupuncture Physician | Board Certified in Naturopathic Medicine 
 

See our website for additional information: www.askdrskip.com/VA or email: office@askdrskip.com 
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